
             The Avenue Infant School  

        FRIDAY UPDATE 

In celebration assembly today we said well done to the following children, who received Special Awards  

and special gold Headteacher’s Award sticker:  

Aba (Beech class) - for making amazing progress in phonics. 

Maya (Hazel class) - for being a superstar every day this week and working hard in all lessons. 

Charlotte (Maple class) - for showing confidence in the classroom and sharing her thoughts. 

Erryn (Cherry class) - for her efforts with maths and writing independently. 

Derrick (Willow class) - for his role as Big Bear when acting out our story ‘Can’t You Sleep, Little Bear’ 

Johnny (Oak class) - for trying hard with his reading and writing this week. 

SPRING TERM 2 WEEK 2 

WHAT’S ON NEXT WEEK (Spring 2 Week 3): 
Monday 11th  - 

Tuesday 12th - Year 2 P.E 

Wednesday 13th - Play & Perform club 3.15 - 4.15pm 

Thursday 7th - Year 1 P.E. 

   - Singing Club 3.15 - 4.00pm 

Friday 8th   - Year 1 Family Reading - 8.50-9.10am 

   - RED NOSE DAY– Wear something red in exchange for a cash     
               donation to Comic Relief (no red noses in school please) 

As part of our commitment to safeguarding, it is important that we ensure that parents/carers are 
as  informed as possible.  This week we will be focusing on a wider aspect of safeguarding, Self-
regulation. 

10 Top Tips on Supporting Children with Self-Regulation 

As infants, we all rely completely on adults to help us resolve situations that are causing us to 
become upset or stressed. This is known as co-regulation. The next phase, once autonomy has 
begun to develop, is called self-regulation: this is when children start to become capable of 
exercising more control over their impulses and behaviour, and managing their own emotions. 

This vital developmental milestone, however, isn’t reached spontaneously. Learning to self-regulate requires sensitive 
guidance from trusted adults – simply talking with children about their thoughts and feelings, for instance, can ease the 
route to self-regulation. This useful guide has some expert tips for supporting children to reach this goal. 

A larger version of these guides can be downloaded from our school Facebook page. https://www.facebook.com/
TheAvenueInfantSchool/ 

LETTERS / EMAILS 
HOME THIS WEEK: 

Reception leaning 
newsletter 

Year 1 learning 
newsletter 

Values tokens 
total this week:    

148 
 

Thank you to you all for attending parents evening appointments this week.  It was lovely to share your child’s progress 
with you.  We hope you found the meeting useful. 

Thank you also for supporting our World Book Day celebrations this week.  It was a really fun day and all the children 
seemed delighted with their new books for their ‘at-home’ library.  Please look out for photos of the various events from 
the day on out Facebook page.   Have a really lovely weekend. 
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